
Independent Carrier Group Scott Jordan - Comments 

We understand the need for technology to move forward and respect the distinct possibility that this 
has and will include automated vehicles. We believe there is a need to protect our citizens from 
having fully automated vehicles that have little or no human control. We believe that in order to 
protect the citizens that there should be a law requiring at a minimum a qualified human driver and 
override fail-safe system that should always be involved with the automated vehicle. This will insure 
an additional safety feature for the citizens and wildlife of our great nation. 

 


